
Sarah's Vegetable Chili

I love when my friends and fans share their recipes… everyone
loves a good crock pot dish that is worthy of sharing! So from
one crock pot fanatic to another, here is Sarah’s recipe for
vegetable chili. It sounds like a great way to use fresh
produce  and  also  make  a  vegetarian  dish  that  will  fill
everyones’ bellies with happiness. I especially like her tools
of measurement.  Enjoy!

Chop one metric crap-ton (that’s 1 HUGE zucchini, 3 small bell
peppers, 2 big handfuls of green and wax beans and 2 ears of
corn, hulled) to bite-sized pieces and drop into crock pot. 
Add 3 (15 oz) cans of beans (I used pinto, kidney and dark
kidney). Stir to combine.

Separately, combine 1 (8oz) can tomato sauce, 1 (6 oz) can
tomato paste, 4 cloves minced garlic, 4 T chili powder, 1 T
dried mustard powder, 1 t oregano and 1 t ground cumin.  Plop
over veggies.

Add 1 box (4 C) vegetable stock.  (I like wetter chilis, but
you can use less if you prefer a chunkier chili).  Stir to
combine and coat all the veggies with the chili goodness.

Pop on low for …. I think mine was on for about 10 hours, so
I’ll go with the 8-10 hours on low.  At this point, you can
add  cooked  elbow  noodles,  sour  cream,  cheese,  fresh
onion….whatever  you  like.

I’m thinking carrots would sweeten it up a bit if that’s what
you like.  OOH!  I bet barley would be good too….Lookie at me,
cooking without a complete recipe.  My sister would be so
proud!  �  Next recipe will be filled with “a pinch of” and “a
dash of” and “half an eggshell of”….”
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